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Vancouver February 15th 1901

The Council met on Friday February 15th 1901.
Present the Mayor and full Council.

The object of the meeting was to consider the report of the Light Railway and Tramway Committee in the consolidation of all Street Railway Agreements on condition that the lines be extended to Cedar Cove on Powell Street and on Westminster Avenue to the City Limits.
Mr J. Buntzen was present to represent the Company.

The Council went into Committee of the Whole to allow of free discussion with the Mayor in the Chair

A communication was read from Mr Buntzen agreeing to extend the lines as requested by the Committee, also his letter of July13th 1900 submitting his proposition for consolidation.
After discussing the matter fully the Committee rose.

It was then moved by Alderman McPhaiden
Seconded by Alderman Wood.
That the Report of the Light Railway and Tramway Committee of Feb 11th be adopted and with amendments to read as follows
“That this Committee recommend the Council to accept the proposition for the consolidation of the B.C. Electric Railway Co’s leases on the terms proposed in Mr Buntzen’s letter of July 13th 1900 excepting that the consolidating Agreement shall contain such modifications of the original Agreements as may be mutually agreed upon by the Company and City, provided the Company extend its lines to the City limits on Westminster Avenue and to Cedar Cove on Powell Street[.] Such extensions to be completed and in running order by March 1st 1902.”
Carried

Yeas Aldermen Painter, Cook, McPhaiden, McGuigan, Wood and Fraser.
Nays Aldermen Grant, Neelands, Foreman and MacDonald [McDonald].

The Council then adjourned

T.O. Townley
Mayor

ThS. F. McGuigan
City Clerk
